
BOROUGH OF MENDHAM 
MEETING OF THE MAYOR AND 

COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF 
December 20, 2023 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the meeting for 
December 20, 2023 has been cancelled.  The 
next meeting is scheduled for January 5th at 
7:00 pm at the Mendham Fire Department 
located at 24 E Main St.  


